
Congratulations to 
our winners who 
took part in our 
CLAW art competi-
tion last week. 
The Deputy Mayor, 
Cllr Adam Richard-
son, awarded Niamh, 
Orla, Darcey & Isa-
belle with their priz-
es at our celebration 
assembly on Friday. 
Well done to you all! 

Art competition winners!  

Also congratulations to our Spelling Bee Finalists, Gene, Harriet & Sebastian.  All took 
part in the local schools finals at Kingsbury Primary School. 
Our finalists all came very close to becoming their age range champions missing out 
by only 1 mis-spelt word throughout the whole competition! 

Our Spelling Bee Finalists 
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Coleshill C of E Primary 

Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Y1 9.10am & Y2 

2.45pm) 

27th 

March 

Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Nursery, 

9.15am) 

28th 

March 

Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Reception) 

28th 

March 

2.45pm 

Junior Easter Disco 10th April 

Y5 Easter Service 11th April 

School closes for 

Easter 

12th April 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 11/3/19, No of 
children who achieved 
100% for the week & 

class attendance % 

RL 17  93.85% 

RW 17  94% 

1J 21  94.83% 

1B 21  93.79% 

2R 20  94.29% 

2O 23  95.17% 

3BM 26  97.93% 

3R 21  91.38% 

4B 22  99.66% 

4C 27  93% 

5JG 26  95.48% 

5G 22  92.76% 

6F 13  85% 

6J 24  96.90% 

Whole School  so far 

this year 95.17 

Newsletter 





Missing Coat 

Y3 SWIMMING 
Class  3R will be swimming next  week. 

 

Easter Service date change 
Please note the Easter performance will now be held on Thursday 11th April rather than Friday 12th 
April. 

 

 
We are looking for donations of materials that children can play with outdoors e.g. 
bottle/bread/plastic crates or clean guttering or pipes. If anybody knows of any companies that are 
willing to donate we would be very grateful. 

P A G E  3  C O L E S H I L L  

Last week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

Black Sonneti coat, fur trimmed hood, zips and pockets on 

front. There is a lip chapstick in the right top pocket and 2 pairs 

of gloves in the left top pocket. There is a little bit of damage 

on the outside right on the seam of one of the pockets.  

If anyone has taken this by mistake please return to the school 

office. 


